
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th April 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to let you know that due to unforeseen family circumstances Mr Pointon will 

not be in school this week and possibly next week.  This situation is out of our control but in 

order to keep things consistent, from today the teacher in Y1/2 is Mrs Hambling and she 

will be with us until Mr Pointon returns. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 
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